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If you are receiving this message, it means that I have done work for you in the past, I am doing 
work for you now, or you have expressed interest regarding me doing work for you in the future. If 
you would prefer to not receive further emails, please let me know about it. 
 
Being that it is September, I will be sending out invoices to any of you for whom I have done 
work in August, or for those who have not yet paid for previous months. 
  

 
 

News & Info
 

Difficult Labor – Happy Labor Day to all of us “working stiffs” who still have our jobs. This is a sad time for our 
nation with unemployment, foreclosures, etc. I would hope our representatives in Congress can put aside their partisan 
politics and finally do something to help those of us not so fortunate. 
 
Health Watch – We are both in “recuperating mode”. I am going through physical therapy. My right wrist is still 
pretty sore but it is getting better. Regarding work, it makes it a little more difficult doing things requiring multiple 
keystrokes, like Ctrl C. I used to be able to do those things with my right hand and stretching out my fingers. It now 
takes two hands. It is only a temporary situation (I sincerely hope…) but it does slow me down a little. I don’t intend to 
make this newsletter a long one. I usually try and discuss something that I worked on over the last month and, since I 
didn’t get a lot done, there was not a lot to discuss. 
 
It is going to take a little longer for Leila. She is healing, but there are some scars that are going to take a while to heal. 
And as to the reconstruction, it is done a little at a time. She kinda has little balloons implanted for now and she will 
have to periodically go to the plastic surgeon that will “pump her up” until she is satisfied.  
 
Thanks to all of you for your kind wishes. 
 
Left Rights – Some people have been saying to me that I am lucky that I am left-handed and the injury occurred 
to my right, non-dominant hand. Unfortunately we live in a right-handed world and there are some things you just can’t 
easily get around doing left-handed. I actually had to go out and buy a left-handed can opener because I just can’t 
open a can right now with my right hand. I also have to stretch over with my left hand to start my car, release the 
emergency brake, etc. There are other things and this is not the first time I have climbed up on the soap box on this 
issue, but it has been driven home to me once more while I am trying to recuperate.  
 
 Clients & Affiliates 
 
(In this section, those of you who would like to can place ads, tips, references, etc. If you have something you would like to submit, please email me 
and I will get it in the next newsletter.)  
 
___________________________________________ 
 
Indulge your Entrepreneurial Spirit in an exciting, profitable and prestigious industry.  
 
FDI has been changing the lives of so many individuals, not just by the world class services we offer, but by the simple 
and explosive income opportunity.  Life just keeps getting better, easier and richer for our thousands of Independent 
Marketing Directors throughout the country.   
 
Best of all, you can work from the comfort of your home, be your own boss, and enjoy Free VIP Vacations!  
 
Get started today and take advantage of the strongest Up-front and Residual Compensation System in the industry! 
  
Kay Jones 
www.FDIrep.com/133566
Bus: 619-246-7721 
___________________________________________ 
 

mailto:jimfromsd@san.rr.com
http://www.fdirep.com/133566


Search Engine Placement – For most people, getting on the first page of the search engines is the goal. There is another 
company here in San Diego that has been a leader in internet marketing strategies and search engine optimization 
services for over eight years. Go to www.topimresults.com and you can, at the very least, get a free Website Marketing 
Analysis and a free Position Rank Report.  
 
 
To view archives of past newsletters, go to http://www.technicalwebsitedesign.com/newsletters.html

 
  
Thank you all for your business (and potential business...)  
  
Jim 
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